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Action Exhibits and Purchasing Schedules Approved  Exhibits presented to the Board were 
approved, including the purchase of computer hardware, software, and peripherals; Library 
memberships; and summer camps for kids. See the Board of Trustees website for information  
on all of the items that went to the Board of Trustees in May. 
 
 

Congratulations Scholars Program Graduates! 
 

Dr. Michael Flaherty, Faculty and Scholars Program Director, presented five outstanding 
scholars (names appear below the photo) who are graduating this year with high honors, GPA of 
3.9 or higher, after completing the academically rigorous Scholars Program, which includes 
advanced classes, independent learning, and volunteer work. 
 
 

 
 
 

Pictured above (from left): Vice Chairwoman Diane Viverito, Scholars Program Director 
Dr. Michael Flaherty, Scholars Program students Jana Milicevic, Alexandra Mercado, 

Emily Urueta-Hernandez, Eliska Horakova, Lavonia Black, and President Mary-Rita Moore 
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Kudos to Track Team! 
 

Garrick Abezetian, AVP of Athletics, presented eight phenomenal student athletes, members of 
the Triton College Men’s and Women’s Track & Field teams, and their coaches (names appear 
below the photo) who represented the college at the NJCAA Division III Outdoor Track & Field 
Championships held on May 8-10 at Mohawk Valley Community College in Utica, NY.  
Ava Connerty is the first female track national champion in Triton College’s history. 
 

 

 
Pictured above (from left): Vice Chairwoman Diane Viverito, coach Jason Guevarra, 

student athletes Nathaniel Corpuz , Sandra Saldierna, Samuel Elusoji, Ava Connerty, 
Anthony Beacham, Kinga Antolak, Khyron Watts, Joaliz Rodriguez,  

coach Sarah Guevarra, and President Mary-Rita Moore 
 

 
 
 
President’s Report 
 
President Moore thanked the faculty and staff for another wonderful academic year. As she 
embraces the achievements and successes of our students, she is looking at what we do at the 
college to create a supportive environment where students feel valued, encouraged, and 
motivated to achieve their potential. 
 
 


